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New Brunswick Power Corporation 

APPLICATION RELATED TO VARIANCE ACCOUNT 
RECOVERY 

 
The Electricity Act provides that the New Brunswick Power Corporation (NB Power) 
shall create two regulatory variance accounts: the Energy Supply Cost Variance Account 
and the Electricity Sales and Margin Variance Account (Variance Accounts). NB Power 
is required to file with the New Brunswick Energy and Utilities Board (Board) a calculation 
of the actual balances of the Variance Accounts. 

NB Power filed the above noted information on December 15, 2022. 

The application and supporting documents may be viewed on the Board’s website 
at www.nbeub.ca under Matter No. 545. 

Interested parties who wish to comment on the Board’s obligations under subsections 
11(2), 12(1), and 12(2) of the Regulatory Variance Accounts and Deferral Account 
Regulation – Electricity Act should file a written submission with the Board no later than 
February 8, 2023, at 4:00 p.m. (Atlantic time).  Submissions should be filed by email to 
general@nbeub.ca.  Please refer to Matter 545 in your correspondence 
 
The Board will hold a hearing at the Fredericton Convention Centre, 670 Queen Street, 
Fredericton, NB on February 24, 2023, at 1:30 p.m. (Atlantic Time). Interested parties 
who filed written submissions may attend and make oral representations on the issues. 
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